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August 30, 2019

Dear Teachers and Staff,
Barnwell PTA is very pleased to offer FREE MONEY (Mini-Grants ) again this year!

Do you have an innovative project that you feel would be a great benefit to your students?  Please take a few minutes to describe your project and any associated implementation costs in your Mini-Grant application. We will consider innovation, relationship with curriculum, and the number of students benefiting.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note, class field trips will not be granted.  

Grants will be allocated for projects based on the range of $200 - $700. Completed applications should be submitted (via google form) no later than 3:00 p.m. Friday October 18, 2019. All applicants must be current members of the Barnwell PTA.  

The PTA hopes that all of you take advantage of this special opportunity. 

You can find the Mini-Grant application here and it can also be found on the PTA website (barnwellpta.org).  If you have any questions, please contact Heather Dufault at heather.dufault@yahoo.com.  

Thank you and we look forward to your applications.


Heather Dufault
PTA Mini-Grant Chair
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